
FHIP FY 2021 Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO)  

The FHIP FY 2021 Education and Outreach and Fair Housing Organizations Initiative 

NOFO’s were published on April 27, 2020.  The FHIP FY 2021 Private Enforcement Initiative and 

Tester Training NOFO’s were published on April 28, 2021.  The closing date to apply for these 

funds is June 14, 2021.  The NOFO’s makes available $20,229,156 million to fight housing 

discrimination.  These funding notices support a variety of fair housing activities including testing 

in rental and sales, public education, capacity building and outreach activities.   

Below are the links to access FHIP’s FY 2021 NOFO’s: 

FHOI NOFO link:  https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=333122 

EOI NOFO link:  https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=333119 

Tester Training NOFO link:  https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=333142 

PEI NOFO link:  https://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view-opportunity.html?oppId=333141 
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